
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 25, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 519 
Re: CSX Service revisions to and from Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
 
 In an effort to improve overall network efficiency and terminal velocity, the CSX 
railroad cancelled and revised some of it's train services.  One such train 
service, is the direct train service operating to and from Philadelphia, Pa.  
Effective Monday, June 28, 2004, it will be cancelled and replaced by a less 
direct alternative service that will route through Kearny, NJ and catch a train 
connection supporting Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
Westbound from Philadelphia, Pa: 
 
New Gate cutoff is1000 Daily   
 
Old Gate cutoff was 1900 Daily 
 
So, volume originating in Philadelphia, Pa will incur one extra day's transit to all 
respective Westbound destinations currently served.   
 
Eastbound to Philadelphia, Pa: 
 
All current train service origins with a destination of Philadelphia, Pa will also 
incur one extra day's transit because of the revised routing through Kearny, NJ 
as mentioned above. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience that this service change may cause, but 
we feel strongly that the overall service benefits will overshadow the near term 
negative effect. 
 
If you have specific questions, please contact your local Customer Service, or 
Business Development Representative. 
 
Thanks for your continued patronage. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain Operations 
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